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KDOT recognizes drivers during  
National Truck Driver Appreciation Week 

 
The Kansas Department of Transportation, along with American Trucking Associations, 
the Teamsters Union and the trucking industry, is highlighting the importance of 
professional truck drivers during National Truck Driver Appreciation Week, Sept. 12-18.   
 
“KDOT salutes professional truck drivers for all they have done to carry America through 
the coronavirus pandemic and keep our economy and communities moving forward,” said 
Kansas Secretary Julie Lorenz.  “As essential workers, the efforts and contributions of 
frontline truck drivers are deserving of America’s gratitude and appreciation. When the 
world stopped, they kept moving.” 
 
More than 3.6 million professional truck drivers nationwide deliver the goods and products 
our communities need, from the food on the shelves in grocery stores, to the medical 
equipment in hospitals. Seventy percent of America’s freight tonnage is annually delivered 
by truck, which amounts to over 10 billion tons. These professional men and women log 
over 400 billion miles every year. Roughly, 80 percent of U.S. communities depend solely 
on the trucking industry as the only method to receive their goods and commodities. 
 
“I invite all Kansans to join KDOT in recognizing the significant contributions our 
professional truck drivers make to our lives,” said Secretary Lorenz. “Their efforts 
contribute greatly to our quality of life and truly move our state and our nation forward.” 
 
For more information on the trucking industry and the driver appreciation week, go to 
www.ntdaw.org.  
 

  ### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Communications Division, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://twitter.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/DriveSafeKansas

